
ANNUAL FACULTY OF MEDICINE CELEBRATION DAYS 2024 
 (December 2-7, 2024)  
 
The public health professional meeting entitled „Improving Preventive Health Care in the 
Republic of Croatia“ was held on December 6, 2024 at the Faculty of Medicine of the 
University of Rijeka on the occasion of the Faculty Day 2024 celebration.  
The meeting was organised by the Croatian Institute of Public Health, the Ministry of Health 
of the Republic of Croatia and the Faculty of Medicine of the University of Rijeka. The 
meeting was attended by 120 participants (students, professionals, university staff and 
health care professionals. The meeting focussed on current topics and challenges in the field 
of public health.  
 
Participation in this meeting was rewarded by ECTS credits for members of the Croatian 
Medical Chamber, the Croatian Chamber of Nurses and the Croatian Chamber of Health 
Professionals. After the welcome address by the Dean of the Faculty of Medicine, Professor 
Goran Hauser, M.D., PhD, the Head of the Department of Social Medicine and Epidemiology, 
Professor Tomislav Rukavina, presented the European project HORUS. Professor Vanja 
Vasiljev (WP4 leader) gave a presentation entitled "The city of Rijeka as a Laboratory for 
Urban interventions: The HORUS project." 
Poster presentation has been organized in the Aula of the Institution, where Denis Juraga 
presented HORUS project, among other activities of the Department.  
 
Professor Tomislav Rukavina had an interview on the Croatian national television channel 
HRT1, on December 6th 2024 in the programme „Good Morning Croatia“, where he also 
presented the European project HORUS. Link will be available soon. 
 
Here are few photos from this event.  

 
 



 
 

 
 

 


